
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 6/25/2014 9:34:02 AM
To: Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov); Tyrrell, Denise

(denise.tyrrell@cpuc.ca.gov); Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
(elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov); tdp@cpuc.ca.gov (tdp@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: FW: Forbes - Safety From the Ground-Up

http://www.forbes.coni/sites/brighammccown/20I4/06/25/safetY-from-the-groiiiid-up/

---- Original Message-----
From: Cooper, Shawn
Sent: Wednesday, June 25,2014 9:30 AM
To: Earley, Anthony; Johns, Christopher; Pruett, Greg S; Stavropoulos, Nickolas; Soto, Jesus (SVP); Bottorff, 
Thomas E; Cherry, Brian K; Bedwell, Ed; Fitzpatrick, Tim; Lavinson, Melissa A 
Cc: Redacted ' Martinez, Susie; Hurley, Lisa M. 
Subject: Forbes - Safety From the Ground-Up

http://www.forbes.coim/sites/brighammccown/20i4/06/25/safety-from-the-ground-up/

Here is a link to a Forbes article posted today by Brigham McCown, former PHMSA Administrator who provides 
readers an update on PG&E's efforts to upgrade its gas system and improve safety. McCown sites the recent 
Lloyd's recognition.

Shawn

Sent from my iPhone

SB GT&S 0709639
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